PARENT COUNCIL MEETING

Wednesday 17™ March 2010

PC accepted Chair's resignation

HT - oversaw election of new committee
HV - Accepted as new chair -

no objections from any members of PC
JW - Accepted as vice chair

No objections from any members of PC

Previous Minutes Passed
Walking Bus - Grace Ann Wallace re vests

Community Police attended Assembly

HT - presented Council Budget Statement.
Copy of document given to PC

Residents able to air views re financial
statement on web site

Core services will be protected where
possible

Some additional services maybe at risk

Status quo unable to be sustained

* Good way of getting information out to
parents

= Parents to be encouraged to use website

* Need to maintain a consistent number of
parents attending each meeting

= HV/JW/KH/ LS/ MB - available at Parents
Evening

* Chair asked for consideration/respect at
PC meetings.

* One conversation at a time would allow
everyone to be aware of decisions that were

being made.

HV attended pupil council meeting
Very positive experience
PC decided on 1 project - Playground

Brochure was available showed examples of
resources that were available

* Depending on the size of PC maybe
difficult to run suggested events

* Fund Raising 6roup to be formed
* Will report to PC meetings

= Contact name - Ms M Banks

* Let booked for 30/4/10
* Parents only event

» PC considering change of date and allowing
children to attend

* Leyland road close to being adopted
= 82 replies from 779 wraparound returns.

* Breakfast club may start. Volunteers
should contact Ms Meharg

No sports day - due to building work



